
Natick Community Services
     Recreation and Parks    

COMMUNITY THROUGH PEOPLE, PARKS & PROGRAMSMEMO

SUBJECT:  Natick Days Adam Street Closure
DATE:  May 29, 2018
TO: Amy Mistrot, Chair Natick Board of Selectmen
CC: Bill Chenard, Acting Town Administrator

Jemma Lambert, Community Services Director
Brian Lauzon, Natick Police Department

FROM: Karen Partanen, Director of Recreation & Parks

The Natick Recreation & Parks Division requests the closure of Adams Street during 
Natick Days on September 8, 2018 with a rain date of September 9, 2018.

We will coordinate the closing with the Public Works Department, Police and Fire to 
ensure alternate access roads have been coordinated.

Please let me know if you would like me to attend a future meeting to discuss the request 
in further detail.


